Memorandum of Understanding

Tacoma Community College (TCC) and TCC Federation of Teachers

Physical Education (PE) Department Chair Stipend

The Tacoma Community College (hereinafter the “College”), and the Tacoma Community College Federation of Teachers (hereinafter the “Union”), hereby enter into and agree to the following memorandum of understanding.

In consideration for unique duties assigned to the PE department chair, the College and the Union agree that the stipend to be paid the full-time academic employee acting as PE department chair shall be equal to $3650 for the year.

The parties agree that these actions described herein do not and shall not constitute a past practice nor establish a precedent in regards to the application or interpretation of the negotiated agreement. 

This agreement is final and binding on the parties and resolves all issues, concerns, grievances and complaints regarding the PE department chair stipend.
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